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Mayor Matthew Buckley called to order the Budget Workshop at 6:07 pm on March 6, 2024, for the Village of 
Greenwood Lake located at 18 Church Street in Greenwood Lake, NY. 
 
The following persons were present: 

• Mayor Mathew Buckley 
• Trustee Nancy Clifford 
• Trustee Chad Sellier 
• Trustee Thomas Howley 
• Clerk Katheleen Holder 
• Deputy Clerk Holly Brown 
• Village Accountant, Shannon Modaferri 

 
The following persons were absent: 

• Trustee Kelli Kelm 
 
BUDGET PRESENTATION 
Shannon Modaferri, Village CPA presented the Mayor’s Budget to the Village Board and advised that where it 
stands right now, there would be a 20% increase in taxes due to past budgeting practices.  The current budget 
reflects an increase due to the inclusion of non-guaranteed grant funding in past revenue projections. The 
accountant urged the board to find areas where they could reduce spending.  
 
ADJOURNMENT 
Motioned to adjourn Village Budget Workshop by Trustee Sellier at 8:30 pm and seconded by Trustee Howley. 4 
Ayes- Mayor Buckley, Trustee Sellier, Trustee Clifford, and Trustee Howley. Absent- Trustee Kelm. 
 
Minutes respectfully submitted by  
 
 
 
 
Katheleen Holder 
Village Clerk/Treasurer 
 
The next Budget Workshop will be held March 27, 2024, 6:00pm at the Village Hall at 18 Church Street, 
Greenwood Lake, NY 10925. 


